
                                          MEET CHERYL





My Letter to You 

Thank you so much for taking the time to look at my profile.  I cannot imagine 
what you must be going through right now as you make this selfless decision. I 
hope by showing you more about myself and what I can offer your child, it may 
give you some peace of mind if you decide to select me.  
 
  I was blessed to have a biological son and have been a single mother and for the 
last 9 years. I have had the honor of helping my partner (Jeff) raise his two boys 
from the time the oldest was 13 and the youngest was 1.

 After several heartfelt discussions as a family and thinking this through as a 
single mother, I have decided whole heartedly that I want to grow my family 
through adoption. I want nothing more than to give a child an amazing life full of 
fun, travel, security, and Love.  

 I want you to know that if you decide that I am the right fit for you and your 
baby, your baby will always be surrounded with unconditional love and care.  It 
will be my honor to provide the best life possible as I have done and continue to 
do with my own child and partners two son's.  

If there are any questions you have regarding me, I am happy to answer them for 
you.  

Thank you so much for considering me.    

Cheryl 



About Me 

Let me start by stating I had a very traditional youth and my parents are still 
married to this day.  Even after 47 years they still enjoy not only each other but 
the grandkids and value family life.

  I graduated High School in 1992 and was accepted  into college along with the 
being accepted into the Disney College Program. I left home at 18 moving to 
Orlando to attend college and worked at the most Magical Place in the world. 
  
I continued on that path until I turned 21 and had my son Jacob.  Jacob changed 
my life for the good and two years after his birth I moved back to Navarre where 
most of my family still lived.  It has always been important for me to have family 
around for not only support but for my son to know everyone as he grew up.  As 
a single parent, I felt the more family we had to work with us the better we 
would both be in the future.  
After being back in Navarre for a couple of years I met my ex-husband. We were 
married in 2005 and unfortunately after four and half years of marriage we 
separated and divorced.   

I was at a point my life was I was independent again. During that time I meet an 
amazing man  (Jeff) who is now my partner in life.   My new relationship started 
with a work situation in 2005. That work relationship developed into friendship, 
mutual respect, and Love.  I have been in this committed relationship  with Jeff 
for almost 10 years this year and we are extremely happy.   

 Fortunately for us all of our boys get along wonderfully and have since we 
moved in together in late 2010.  Amazing as it is, not only do the boys get along, 
but both sets of our parents love each other as well.  I am very lucky that things 
worked out as they have. I feel blessed to live a fun filled, always exciting, busy 
family life kind of life.

 After the older two boys moved out a few years ago and went to college, 
Jackson my partners 9-year-old has kept me on my toes along with the pups.  
Every day is a new adventure and I take each bump in the road as a step towards 
something better. Instead of thinking the worst I think positive and believe 
everything that happens is for a reason.  
  
 I love to travel in my free time with my family.  One of my favorites was the big 
family adventure to Hawaii and of course my favorite (Jeff not as much) was our 
trips to Disney.  I love going to see the Magic Kingdom and even more so, I love 
seeing children experience that magic for the 1st time.      



I love to take motorcycle adventures, really enjoy four wheeling, and playing 
outside/exploring with the boys.   

  My family and I love to celebrate the holidays.  I have an annual Halloween 
Costume Party and even the grandparents get dressed up for the costume party 
and the kids love it.  At Christmas time Santa comes over and we take pictures 
with the family and pups. I always invite my friends and their children over for 
story with Santa and a gift exchange.  I love that time of year. 
Another favorite holiday of mine is  the 4th of July because we pend it on the 
beach behind my home with friends and family.  

I live in a in a smaller town  and it has its advantages. It allows me time to focus 
on what’s important which are the kids and my parents.  It also gives me the 
excuse to travel and see new places.  I also have a cabin in the Smokies and love 
going there to see the change of seasons. 

 I am ready for my next adventure of becoming a parent again and am looking 
forward to decorating the baby’s nursery.   I want everything to be perfect for the 
new baby when he or she comes home.  



My Family 



Both mine and Jeff's families live very close to us.  

My parents live about 5 miles down the road and my grandparents live about 45 
minutes away.  

My brother lives a bit further away. He just moved to Washington DC. with my 7 
nieces and nephews.  I wish they were closer but it’s a good excuse to go visit 
the Capital.

Jeff’s parents have a condo on the beach about 10 minutes from our home and 
split their time between living her in Florida and living in Tennessee.  

I have a lot of support when the new baby arrives and everyone is very excited 
for me to add a new member mix I have.   

Family time is a top priority for me and is very important . My Family and I get 
together regularly for holidays, birthdays, and sometimes just for a last-minute 
cook out.  
  
I am lucky to have such great people in my life that love me and will love this 
child unconditionally.   



My Home and Pets 

I moved into my house exactly two years ago this past February after working to 
build it for two years. Jeff and I worked very hard to make it our perfect forever 
home and are still consistently updating and upgrading within the house. We are 
very proud of the design we created and the interior decorations that we both 
worked to create.  Jeff’s love for antiquing helped when designing his man cave/
garage area, and our dog room.   We love having get togethers and are told that 
often that our house has a Happy Home feeling.   

  On warm days which are more often than not here in Florida I love being on the 
water or at the pool with my dogs.   They enjoy outside time and usually try to go 
swimming or on my paddle board with me.   I have purchased the lots on each 
side of my home and am hoping to create a play area for not only the dogs but 
also an area for a swing set and trampoline for the kids to enjoy.    

  I am are both animal lovers and have 11 dogs and a rescue cat.   Our pups consist 
of Harley a  6 year old Black Lab, Samson a 3 year old English Cream Golden 
retriever, Delilah and Gypsy 3 year old Golden Retrievers sisters, Bagger 1 year 
English Bulldog, Rayne, and Belle 10 month old English Bulldog sisters, Ace and 
Bones 7 month old English Bulldog brothers, Cash 4 month old English Bulldog and 
Duchess also 4 month old English Bulldog,   
They have their own room on the 1st  floor and a gated area outback to play in. I 
always allow them in the house because they are family.  Each of the dogs are 
groomed weekly. 

The pups and kitty will love having a new family member as much as I will.   









Thank you 

Thank you for taking the time to get to know me better.  I want to assure you 
that I will love your child with all my heart and give him/her the best life 
possible. It would be an honor to speak with you.

 I wish you all the best.   

Cheryl 


